

Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 167A Ligoniel Road BELFAST BT14 8 DP



14th January 2022

Changes to Teaching Arrangements

Dear Parents/ Guardians

I am sure you are well aware of the challenges facing schools in relation to staff absences due to COVID. While we have been affected by high levels of staff absence it has been my priority to keep our school open - THE BEST PLACE FOR OUR CHILDREN IS IN SCHOOL. For some classes this has meant using a lot of substitute teachers. Can I thank you for your understanding and support. Moving forward to help stabilise classes I have put the following plans in place using established members of school staff.

Class	Changes
P4/5	This class will be taught from Monday 17 th
	January by Mrs Kerry O'Kane
	Thursday 10 th January until the end of the Year.
	The class will be taught by Mrs Caroline McVeigh
	who returns from maternity leave
P5/6 (Mrs McGrath's class)	This class will be taught from Monday 17 th
	January by Mr John Erskine
P6/7 (Mrs Walsh's class)	This class will be taught from Monday 17 th
	January by Mr Chris Rea until Friday 11 th
	February
	Mrs Walsh plans to return after Mid Term Break

Yours sincerely

Bronagh McVeigh











Principal: Bronagh McVeigh

Tel: 02890717920 Fax: 02890710586 E-mail: bmcveigh625@c2kni.net School Website: www.stvincentdepaulps.com